
Police Scotland ward update noted. 
 
3 There was heard a report by Inspector Iain Sibbald, Police Scotland, advising 
the Partnership, advising  
 
(1) that Inspector Colin MacLucas had been newly appointed as the Area 

Commander; 
 
(2) of the current progress that Police Scotland was making within the ward 

including the positive engagement work that had been carried out; 
 

(3) that Police Scotland had seen a decrease of 67.5% in car crime and 
highlighted not to leave cars unattended while defrosting vehicles; and  

 
(4) of the successful work that had been carried out in relation to electric bikes 

and that Police Scotland had been able to seize 2 electric bikes. 
 
After consideration, the Partnership noted the report and thanked Inspector Sibbald 
for the update and all the work carried out by Police Scotland within the ward. 
 
 


